
GLITTER LIGHTS, GLASS BALLS & BOWS.
T H E  B E AU T Y  O F  T H E  H O L I D AY S is all aglow.



The Fountains of Hope is hosting our first ever Festival of Trees, where 
you’ll have the opportunity to share in the excitement of the season and  
see beautiful, custom-decorated trees by local businesses, community  
partners and individuals from the area. Even better, you’ll have a 
chance to bid on the one you love best and help raise money for a 
good cause. The trees will be on display for one week prior to the  
event and then awarded at the close of the silent auction. All proceeds  
will benefit the Alzheimer’s Association, Florida Gulf Coast Chapter.

Come ring in the holidays with us at this magical event and help  
us spread goodwill!

Festival of Trees Silent Auction & Celebration 
Thursday, December 8, 2016

4:30 to 6:30 p.m.

Holiday music, complimentary hors d’oeuvres and desserts will be provided  
with community tours offered every 30 minutes. Call 800-829-8542 
to reserve a place for yourself and a guest by December 5th!

*Any individual or organization wishing to decorate a tree, please contact  
The Fountains of Hope at 800-829-8542 for details.

Join us for an

Assisted Living License 12784

Assisted Living | Memory Support | Short-Term Stays

2250 Jesus Way 
Sarasota, FL 34240

FountainsOfHope.com

EVENT.


